
Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim Stresses the Need to Develop the Holy City of Karbala
and Serve its Citizens

The Head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim, received in his Baghdad

office on Wednesday, 7/8/2013, the governor of Karbala, Mr. Akil Al Treihi.

His Eminence stressed the need to develop the holy city of Karbala, serve its citizens and view

it on the basis of the number of visitors it receives annually, not on the basis of its

population, reiterating his support to all the projects that aim at serving the province and

its citizens.

From his part, the governor of Karbala, Mr. Akil Al Treihi, insisted on adopting His Eminence’s

vision in developing the province, considering it a realistic vision.


